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February 27, 2022 
 

Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff, 
 
On Friday, the CDC put out a communication updating their guidance on the wearing of masks on 
public transportation which reads as follows: 
 
“Effective February 25, 2022, CDC is exercising its enforcement discretion to not require that 
people wear masks on buses or vans operated by public or private school systems, including early 
care and education/child care programs.” 
 
In accordance with this new guidance, anyone riding Gull Lake Community Schools bus 
transportation will no longer be required to mask and the District will follow a masks optional 
protocol for bus riders moving forward.  
 
Enjoy the rest of your weekend! 
 

 

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent 
Gull Lake Community Schools        
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